Campfire Reading Evening



Dear Families,

Bournville Village Primary would like to welcome you to our Campfire Reading Evening Event on **Tuesday 30**th **September** in our Forest School Area. Please see below for the following times:

5:00pm - 5:45pm - Reception Children

6:00pm - 6:45pm - Years 1-3

7:00pm - 7:45pm - Years 4-6

What will you need to bring?

As we will be outside, you will need to bring your own cushions and blankets to sit on. Other than this, we can provide books to read, and our PTA will be around to provide Hot Chocolate and other confectionary for Parents and Children.

Why are we doing it?

Children reading books is nationally at an all-time low, with only 1 in 3 children saying they enjoy reading in their free time. Reading for pleasure is an important mechanism to encourage and improve a child's reading skill. Moreover, it benefits their learning in and outside of school and empowers children to discover new things about the world around them. We want to bring this passion for reading back to BVP.

What to expect?

We are turning our Forest School Area into a Reading Wonderland, with lights and books to explore and read. There will also be an opportunity to listen to a story around a campfire. All we would like you to do is turn up and enjoy a good book with us. It is an opportunity not to be missed!

How to sign up?

You can confirm your attendance through Arbor Portal (details TBC) and due to capacity requirements, each child must be accompanied by a maximum of two adults.

We look forward to seeing you there!

